
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 38 ending 20th June 2025 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ICE POP TUCK SHOP 
We celebrated this GORGEOUS HOT weather today by hosting 
an impromptu FOB ICE POP Tuck Shop in the playground – and 
wow they were well received; we sold out in record time, we 
could have sold them twice over!  Thank-you for your support! 
 

 
 

PARKING AND SCHOOL RUN 
Vehicle congestion around schools causes issues that can 
easily be avoided. The safety and wellbeing of everyone is 
something we can all help with on the school journey.  
If you need to use your car, please consider the following-  
• Park away from School and walk the rest of the journey, Park 
and Stride.  
• Turn your engine off when parked, avoid idling. This will help 
reduce pollution.  
• Reduce speed and be alert when driving near School.  
• Park considerately and legally. Inappropriate parking can put 
children at risk.  
• Avoid parking on markings such as School Keep Clear zig-
zags, blocking driveways and pavements, over dropped kerbs, 
parking near junctions and stopping in the middle of the road 
to let your child out. These are all seen happening around 
Schools and cause safety issues.  
• Leave plenty of time for your journey. This will reduce stress 
and avoid the temptation to park illegally. 
Parking outside schools | Greater Manchester Police 
 

Y3 TRIP TO BRIDGEWATER HALL  
All of our Y3 took part in the annual ‘Come and Play’ concert 
with the Hallé orchestra at Bridgewater Hall this week. They 
not only got a chance to watch the Hallé perform but also to 
join in the performance & sing along with the orchestra. It was 
hugely enjoyable & an unforgettable experience.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IN THE DIARY 
Wednesday 25th June: Class Group & Y6 Leavers Photos 
Wednesday 25th June: FOBFEST 2025 4.30-6.30pm  
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
I think it is fair to say it has been a hot one! We would like 
thank you for following our more relaxed uniform standards 
during this period. Unfortunately, this weather is not due to 
last, so normal uniform expectations will resume on Monday. 
Please continue to apply sunscreen at home when needed & 
administer antihistamines for those that suffer with hay fever.  
 

NEW UNIFORM LOGO 2025 
This June we trialled a new design on our Year 6 Leavers 
hoodies, replacing the old dated logo with our new colourful 
CRICK logo - and it went down so well, we have decided to roll 
it out across all future uniform! So, from September 2025, our 
2 main uniform suppliers with have everything in stock; 

• Triple S in Heaton Moor  

• MCS Store – Burnage  
We appreciate there will be a few years of transition when 
both logos remain in circulation; but if you are buying new 
uniform then look out for the new logo. 
We are very proud of our CRICK values; these are the qualities 
we want all of our children to understand and exude before 
they leave us here at Broadstone Hall.  

• Co-operative: working in class towards a shared goal 
and be willing to help others reach that goal too 

• Resilient: to be able to withstand and recover from 
difficult situations  

• Independent: standing on your own two feet & using 
your initiative  

• Confident: believing in yourself that you CAN achieve 

• Kind: to be thoughtful, helpful and aware of other 
people’s feelings. To be kind is to not cause harm or 
damage to others or their property. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
(The actual uniform colours will remain the same – navy 

jumper/cardigan & sky blue/white polo shirt.) 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.gmp.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW “Co-operative” – Arlo G Arlo can always be counted on 
to make good choices and he always shows super sitting and 
listening in our carpet sessions. He is also a super team player 
and is always happy to let others join in his play. Well done! 
RLR “Independent” – Franklin S For improved independence 
with his writing. Franklin is a superstar! 
RLE “Independent” – Chester W For adapting to wearing his 
glasses and looking after them so well! 
Year 1: 
1CL Oliver W for writing some super sentences and 
challenging himself to add extra ideas. Well done Oliver! 
1CR Amir A for using his phonics knowledge brilliantly when 
spelling unknown words.   
Class 1/2: 
Olivia H for brilliant spelling and brilliant ideas in her writing. 
Well done! 
Year 2: 
2SH Casper T for writing a fantastic set of instructions on how 
to build a nest. 
2MK Shiloh O For writing some super instructions with great 
spelling! 
Year 3: 
3VH Leo E for working hard with his sentence writing and for 
checking his work with more independence.  
3SN Malaya W for brilliant character description and lovely 
handwriting.    
Class 3/4: 
Tilly T Tilly has had some super ideas based on The 
Borrowers. 
Year 4: 
4DM Rosie T for a great paragraph, focusing on spelling. 
4EE Isaac M for some beautifully crafted sentences in the 
first paragraph of his setting description for the Borrowers 
and continued effort to improve his spelling and 
handwriting.  
Year 5: 
5SH Tom R he has been putting maximum effort this week 
with his writing. He has been constantly checking, improving 
and developing his sentences, especially when proofreading 
his spellings-Well done, Tom. 
5CB Muhammad A Great use of dashes in his work on 
Macbeth, debating whether Macbeth's a hero or a 
villain! Well done for applying your grammar skills so 
effectively! 
5LK Eshan A for independent, creative sentences for our 
balanced argument on Macbeth. It has been great to hear his 
individual writing style this week - keep it up! 
Year 6: 
6CM Eloise H for an outstanding inspection report on 
Dracula’s castle.  It is a truly phenomenal piece of formal, 
professional writing that is interesting, varied and 
detailed.  She has been incredibly diligent when redrafting 
and editing as well as supporting her learning partner. 
6JL Ella S for working incredibility hard to complete her 
published writing.  
6ZW Ruby S for excellent attitudes to writing lessons this 
week, resulting in fantastic outcomes – well done Rubes!  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW Oliver W Oliver tries SO hard with everything asked of 
him and his writing has really impressed us this week. His 
behaviour and manners are wonderful too. You are a superstar  
RLR Willow M Willow is an excellent role model to her friends. 
She can be relied upon to make the right choices and be ready 
for her learning. It is a pleasure having her in our class.  
RLE Mia D for always giving her best effort in reading writing 
and during number sessions. She is an absolute twinkly super 
star! 
Year 1: 
1CL Daisy R for always being ready, making excellent choices 
and being an all-round superstar! Well done Daisy! 
1CR Rahim F for much improved independence during writing 
activities and for following instructions in a timely manner.  
Class 1/2: 
Lucca LB for a brilliant week in class. Lucca has worked so hard 
and given 100% effort in his learning as well as being a great 
friend. Well done Lucca! 
Year 2: 
2SH Iman A for trying exceptionally hard in every lesson this 
week.  
2MK Josie W For a super week and for speeding up with her 
work! 
Year 3: 
3VH Bodhi B for working hard, being a good role model and for 
super enthusiasm during our trip to the Bridgewater Hall.  
3SN Meg F and Ayla A for super Makaton at the Bridgewater 
Hall. 
Class 3/4: 
Rosa O For being an all round super member of our class. 
Year 4: 
4DM Oakley H for being a great shoulder partner, table mate 
and member.  
4EE Joe G Joe, always polite and respectful, consistently tries 
his best, kind to his table mates and takes on feedback showing 
resilience and 'the courage to succeed'. 
Year 5: 
5SH Kaleb K -Kaleb's work effort and commitment to his 
learning have been outstanding. He constantly shows the 
desire to improve, always making his work better and better by 
his determination.  His contributions in class to add ideas, 
answer questions are fantastic. Well done, Kaleb!  
5CB Alfie H Alfie has shown a fantastic attitude towards his 
learning. He has been listening carefully to Miss Thami, 
concentrating well, and putting great effort into his work.  
5LK Ava S for a fantastic attitude to learning this week. She has 
been challenging herself in all subjects, working above and 

beyond what is expected! Well done 🙂 
Year 6: 
6CM Isobel G for an outstanding attitude to learning.  She has 
worked hard, even when we have focussed heavily on writing 

all week – she never lets her enthusiasm or motivation drop 
and is an outstanding member of the classroom. 
6JL Kendall Y for amazing effort and determination shown 
this week. 
6ZW Ethan S for positive, hard working contributions.  
 


